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I am very pleased to mention and thank all our National AVVA Officers, Region 
Directors, as well as Committee chairs. I truly believe that all their hard work has 
paid off. Since my last report, there have been no Disciplinary issues to discuss or 
work on. I plan to continue to provide any educational materials that can be 
made available. 

Goals For the Future Remain the Same 

To keep our members and extinguish the bad or unethical behaviors by providing 
counseling and training as appropriate. Hopefully, this will include a small session 
at the Leadership Conference and /or Convention. 
Maintain/update the Disciplinary Code. 
Train committee members as required. 

-ectfully
s  

oanne Blum, A W A  National Disciplinary Chair


